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	Knights of Columbus
Greater Cleveland Chapter
Rosary at 7:00 p.m., Meeting at 7:30:
Second Friday of each month 
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Brothers,
My name is Nate Sabo and I am this year’s Chapter President of the Knights of Columbus Cleveland Diocese.   I like to invite your council to join the Chapter and to bring your skills, insights, charitable, unity and fraternal activities to a diocesan level by being part of the Chapter.  
We meet monthly, on the 2nd Friday of the month at Garfield Hts, Council 4130 Clubroom which is located at 10806 Granger Rd in Garfield Hts.  The rosary is prayed at 7:00 PM followed at 7:30 with the Chapter Meeting.  Light refreshments served after the meeting.
 Annual events that we participate in are;
· Rainbow Camp for Kids.  This is a July event at St. Augustine where we financially sponsor and participate in their Friday activities helping 150 Tremont area youths.
· Columbus Day Dinner in October where we honor Chapter Knight of the Year and Past Chapter President.
· Moriah House. This is a fall event where we hold a cookout for the women and children in this women and children shelter.  Moriah House is located at the Westside Catholic Center.
· CYO Cross Country Marshalls. During the months of August through October, we serve as spotters or field marshalls during the cross country races and alert the race officials if there are problems such as injured runners. 
· Clergy Night in January where we honor the Clergy Man of the Year.  This dinner and award is held at Borromeo Seminary where we, as Knights can help the seminarians in their chosen vocation and continue our support of the priesthood in our diocese.
· Nuns and Ladies Dinner in April or May where we recognize the sisters in the religious order and our ladies with their contribution to the Knights
Chapter councils pay a little above cost for the dinners above, while non-chapter councils pay more. 
While every Knight receives the Recorder, an added benefit to belonging to the Chapter is that councils who are members of the Chapter will have their articles publish in the Recorder thereby giving voice to their council activities to all other councils in the diocese.
Another added benefit is the Past Grand Knight plaque that is given to those Chapter Councils that requests the plaque when the council honors their past Grand Knight at a council function.  
The Chapter also is involved in various VA support programs, Golf Clubs for kids and have sponsored various religious and social trips.
I would be more than happy to come to your council meeting to address any concerns or answer any questions you or your council may have about joining the Chapter. 
Chapter Per-Capita and Delegate forms are attached for your review.

Fraternally,
Nate Sabo PGK
Chapter President
440-897-8568
Busybo1240@yahoo.com
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